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Boris Johnson
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London Assembly
City Hall
The Queen’s Walk
London, SE1 2M

5 June 2014

Dear Mayor

Consultation on Deposit of Transport for London’s Petition against the H52 Bill

At its meeting yesterday, the Transport Committee considered a reque5t from TIL, set out in a
letter from Michele Dix, Managing Director of Planning, to express a view as to whether the Mayor
should consent to TfL proceeding with its petition against the High Speed (London — West
Midlands) Bill (H52 Bill).

As the Assembly has already been consulted on your own draft petition, and TfL’s petition is
intended to be complementary in content, I am writing to confirm on behalf of the Assembly that
TfL should be permitted to continue with its petition against the H52 Bill.

Yours sincerely

/

Chair of the Transport Committee


